
 
GROWTH PLANNING COMMITTEE 

Minutes November 26, 2019 

 

 
 

Attendees: Dan Saunders, Jim Fitzgerald, Barbara Barwise, Paul Hogan, Janet Powell   

  And Werner Gilliam 
 

Absent:  Mike Corsie and Jim McMann 

 
Other Guests: Tom Morgan 

 

  

 Meeting opened at 7:00 PM. 
 

November 12, 2019 minutes approved. 

 
No mail to review.  

 

Committee members offered positive comments on the November 21 “Climate 101” presentation by Dr. 
Cameron Wake. Tom advised that the presentation is now on the CP Website and also can be found on 

the Kennebunkport Town Website. Werner advised using the YouTube link. 

 

The December 14th Prelude table at the Village Fire Station is set. For those not in attendance, the 
“Doodle Poll” will be available on line before December 14. A general notice of the event will be sent to 

residents who have signed for the Town’s distribution list.  

 
Tom distributed flyers announcing the development of the Comprehensive Plan. It was determined to 

print 100 of the small flyer.  

 

The Committee reviewed the contact list of outside agencies and nonprofits for notification of upcoming 
events and the progress of the rewrite.  Paul will forward the list to Tom. Many in attendance at “Climate 

101” left their email addresses and can be added to the distribution list. 

 
Tom presented the Committee with the “Baseline Review Report” to review prior to the December 10 

meeting. Werner will forward a summary of accomplishments from the last CP that Tom will post on line. 

 
 In response to Paul’s question, Werner advised that FEMA had rejected one calculation and denied the 

appeal of the flood plain maps. The appeal is currently on hold for all the communities involved. 

 

As there was no other business, the meeting was adjourned to 7:35 PM. 
 

Next meeting scheduled for December 10, 2019 at 7:00 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Barbara Barwise, Secretary 

 


